
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 „We inform you that starting with 30.06.2022 at 13:30 CET, the process of publishing 

information on the European transparency platform of ENTSO-E is affected, due to a 

connectivity problem with the European transparency platform, which appeared after a 

maintenance action performed by the platform administrator on 30.06.2022. The cause is 

currently being analyzed at the level of ENTSO-E and we assure you that all efforts are 

made at the level of CNTEE Transelectrica SA, so that the publication of information returns 

to normal on the European transparency platform as soon as possible.” 

 


